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TraDSexuals 
Plan W eddillg 

Alternative press writer An­
gela Douglas, 33, founder of the 
Transexual Action Organization 
(TAO) and co-founder of the Eon. 
Society, and Tisha Goudie, 30, 
former TAO Defense Director 
and the final president of -the 
Tiansexual Rights group, have 
announced their engagement. 

Both transexuals were born 
male, have partially changed 
their sex to female and have ] 
lived· as women for many years. 
Douglas is a former Air Force 
meteorologist ·and Goudie has 
worked as a model. They _ex­
plained that the concept of "hus- J 

band and wife" doesn't exist be­
tween them but it might be pos­
sible to marry legally after one 
of them undergoes complete sex­
change surgery, as 'both plan to 
do eventually. 

-- EON 
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